
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

My name is Mick Brady and, as some of you already know, I am the guitar, ukulele and drums 

teacher in St Mary’s P.S. and in the 2022 - 23 academic year I will be offering “Ukulele Club” as an 

after school activity for Year 4. 

Ukulele is a fantastic instrument and is great fun to play for any age but is of particular value to 

younger children. It helps improve motor skills and coordination and it can act as a platform for a 

child who wishes to learn guitar at a later stage.  

Children who take part in the club will also learn the basics of music theory and singing with their 

instrument but the fundamental purpose of the club is to have fun with music. 

The cost of the club is £35 per term (usually 10 classes) and it would be my aim to have a group 

performance for parents during the school year. 

I can provide a very limited number of instruments for use in the club but if you would like your 

child to bring their instrument home every week they can be purchased, through me, for £20 

from a local supplier. (This price may vary depending on the supplier).  

All precautions will be taken in line with school guidelines to prevent the spread of Covid – 19 

and all shared resources will be sanitised both before and after club. 

If you would like your child to join Ukulele Club then you must book their place by contacting me 

or filling out the form below and returning it to school. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact me as well. 

Please text or call Mick on:    07834734892 
Or by email to:     threesacrowdmusic@aol.com 
I look forward to hearing from you. Thanks for your time. 

Mick Brady. 
 

CHILD’S NAME :                 

 

PARENT CONTACT DETAILS (MOBILE/EMAIL) :        

 

CLASS TEACHER IN YEAR 3 : 

 

Three’s a Crowd MusiC  

Guitar, ukulele and Drums Tuition 
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